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Dear Sirs,

it would appear that a member of your Review Team, Professor Boulton, is a
former employee of the University of East Anglia, and hence fails to meet the
criterion of independence.

Professor Boulton is on record as an advocate of the hypothesis of
anthropogenic global warming and a former colleague of addressees of the
emails under investigation. | submit that his predetermined views disqualify
him from sitting on the Inquiry.

Yours sincerely,

“Brent Hargreaves



